Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

11/30/20

A true rdds recorded:

CERLUMM
£z

Marc Bernier

Deb Marquis
Michelle Keleher

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:

» Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

Other Business:

Michaeline Mulvey, Planning Board Chairperson, came into the meeting to let us know that her Secretary had
given her Notice and that she would like to advertise for the position. Also she would like to have an Article for
a Warrant at the next Town Meeting for her Planning Board members to receive a stipend for each meeting,
there are 24 meetings a year, and she was hoping for 515.-520., each person per meeting. She would also like
on that same Warrant that if any members miss more than 2 meeting per year, that their Stipend would be
docked appropriately.

Michaeline asked to have 5 copies of the Land Use Law Book ordered for the Planning Board members.

Marc, Selectman Chair talked about the closing of Skelton Rd. for the Winter from any plowing Contractors,
Mr. Pride, an abutter will be responsible for plowing the road. Marc asked that Clyde, Assessor, get in touch
with Maine Municipal Association about the correct verbiage and what is needed for the Warrant Article.

Adjournment at 7:10pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote was unanimous and meeting
adjourned.



